
 
  
For immediate release:   June 30, 2023 
Contact:                          Traffic Division 561-684-4030 
 

                Linton Boulevard Bridge Closure 

  
  
The Linton Boulevard Bridge over the lntracoastal Water Way will be closed beginning 
Saturday, July 8, 2023 at 8:00 am and reopening on or before Tuesday, July 11, 2023 
at 5:00 am. Traffic will be detoured north to E. Atlantic Avenue (S.R. 806) via S. Federal 
Highway (U.S. 1) and S. Ocean Boulevard (S.R. A1A 

 


